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Press Release - Helders Motor Service 

 

In early 2009 B.L. Duke purchased the heavy hauling equipment of Helders Motor Company.  

Only after Rick Albrecht, Helders’President, accepted the offer to join B.L. Duke’s team, did 

this become the best news of 2009!   Rick’s expertise and knowledge of the industry is 

paramount, bringing over 48 years of transportation experience.   

 

Rick’s dedication to the industry continues today at B.L. Duke.  Now as the Director of B.L. 

Duke’s Heavy Hauling Division, Rick is responsible for a fleet of Low Boys, Flat Beds, Tank 

and Specialty Hauling Equipment.  

 

From your smallest machine to over the top complex moves like delivering the U-505 (a German 

Submarine captured in World War II) to its final resting place at Chicago’s Museum Science and 

Industry, Rick can insure your loads will arrive safely and on time. 

 

The addition of Helders was a perfect fit for B.L. Duke as it complemented our diverse trucking 

services, solidifying B.L. Duke as Chicago-land’s one stop Industrial Service Company.   B.L. 

Duke can provide any and all transportation solutions.  Rick Albrecht can be contacted directly at 

(773) 778-3000 or at trucking@blduke.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


